
A Thank You
Armed Forces Motorcycle Club hosted the 9th Annual Bash
from Hell Fundraiser for the Children of Fallen Soldiers
Relief Fund, at Damn Yankees Hwy M Hortonville Saturday
July 17th. 
We would like to extend our appreciation to many attendees
who made this year's fundraiser a success. The community
really reached out this year and helped us to exceed our pre-
vious year donations. Those that could not make this party
missed out on a fantastic evening, but we understand  there is
so much going on, that it is hard to make all the events. It
goes to show just how important donating and supporting
these events is to the community. We are definitely a busy
and generous community. 
For those that made it to our event we really appreciate your
generosity and support.
It was great visiting with the many Brothers and Sisters of

the road that we have seen every year at our event, and some
we haven't seen in awhile.  We made many new friends this
year as well. 

Dave Sky and Coldwater Creek has performed at our
event several years consecutively  and seems to sound better and better each year.  Julie at Damn Yankees real-
ly worked well with us this year and has welcomed us back next year, so mark your calendars for July  16th 2011.
Hope to see you there.


